
Greene County Transportation Subcommittee 

Wednesday May 16, 2018 

Greene County Transportation Office 

190 Jefferson Road 

Waynesburg, Pa 15370 

 

Members Present: Charles Crawford, Consumer; Deneen Chulick, Director of Developmental Disabilities; 

Pat Lemley, Senior Site Council; Nancy Riggle, SWPA Area Agency on Aging; Travis Duncan, Director of 

Mental Health Services; Jodi Berry, Value Behavioral Health; Brean Fuller, Director of Mental Health; 

Deneen Chulick, Director of Developmental Disabilities.  

 

Staff: Rick Blaker, Greene County Transportation Director; Marci Ayersman, Greene County 

Transportation Program; Marcy Maletta, Human Services Chief Fiscal Officer. 

 

Call to order:  Pat Lemely 

 

Review of Minutes March 2018 meeting: No Comments 

 

State Update: Marcy Maletta- Community Health Choices Program- Greene County will not sign the 

contract with MTM and is reviewing the contract with CTS. 

 

Directors Report: Rick Blaker 

Ecolane Update-Transportation spoke with Ecolane about making some timing changes 

to help pick-up and drop off times.  

 

Year to date trips – From July 2017- Current there were 31, 585 

Rider Cancels- From July 2017-Current there were 8,350 

No shows- From July 2017-Current there were 1,253 

 Driver update/vehicle update- We currently have 8 full time, 1 part time and 7 casual 

drivers. 1 Fulltime driver will be retired, the position was filled by one of the casual 

drivers. 

Vehicle availability- We currently have 19 vehicles. 2 vehicles were sold at the Annual 

Sale. 

On time performance- We are currently working at 97% on time. 

Ridership- Continues to grow each month  

New Client Registration- Continues to grow. We currently have 1,427 active clients. 

Marketing effort- Transportation took part in the County Child Feast. 

Marci Ayersman: Safety Subcommittee- 



incidents/accidents- A driver rear ended another vehicle, no damage to vehicles. Mike 

Antonelli won the quarterly incentive gift card. 

Agency Corner: No Comments. The Senior Games will be held June 19, 2018 at Peters 

Township. The Senior Banquet will be held June 26 at the Hilton Garden at South Point. 

Comments: Recommendations for replacing Betsy Rouse as a consumer committee 

member were taken. 

 

The next Sub-committee meeting is scheduled for August 14, 2018 

 


